
Recommendation for Streetlight location on Creedence and Trinity 

 

Greg and I have studied the property and feel that three lights at the marked locations 

would adequately serve the neighborhood. From the intersection of Twilight, Quail and 

Jewell where there is currently a light to our first recommendation is 375’. To the next 

spots would be 160’ and 185’ respectively. To the next existing light location would be 

375’. 

 

These distances would be well within the distance we have given as a new 

recommended standard. 

 

 


